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SR-5/US-1 BRIDGE OVER THE DANIA CANAL REHABILITATION PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding the           
bridge rehabilitation of the SR-5/US-1 Bridge over the Dania Canal (Bridge Number 860001) in the City of Dania Beach.  
 

PROJECT UPDATE 
The water channel will reopen to the public beginning Monday, February 20. While construction on the bridge will still 
be ongoing, please exercise extreme caution when navigating through the work zone and avoid the area, if possible, 
during the work hours of 7 a.m. until 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. Short-term, temporary channel closures of a few 
hours are still possible, but the contractor will make every effort to accommodate access. Construction is anticipated 
to be completed by Spring 2023. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Removing and replacing the existing fender system 
• Rehabilitating the existing slope in the southwest           

corner of the bridge 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Old Griffin Road will be closed during pile driving     

operations, as needed. Traffic will be detoured using 
US-1, NW 1st Street, and NW 4th Avenue. 

• Business, residential and pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times. 

• Additional information about lane closures, detours, 
and pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed 
using the following link:                                                                      
https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/closures_index.asp 

 

MARINE TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Short-term, temporary channel closures will be           

required during certain operations.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 Construction Cost: $895,595           Construction Start Date: November 2022           Anticipated Completion: Spring 2023 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Erik Nemati, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager
erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 299-6441 
 

Tapesh Sookram — FDOT Project Administrator  
tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7619 
 

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 218-2304 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
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